
With declining enrollment and weighted moving average,
there are financial impacts that need to be considered as we
planned for the upcoming school years.  You are able to
review the budget framework on our school website.  As we
move into the upcoming weeks, we will share programming
with our school community. This week, our highschool
students will begin to register for courses for the 2024/25
school year. 

PPS athletes have had a successful track and field sesason.  
Check out the Provost Public School Athletics Page on Social
Media.

Wishing each of you a safe and memorable summer! 
Mrs. Brouwer and Ms. Heim 

 

Twin Day 
Interschool Powwow - Grade 8
Grade 3 Field Trip - Ukrainian Village
SLAC Show and Shine  - 12:30 p.m. to 3:00 p.m.
SLAC Sub Sale
Saftey Patrollers Bowling and Lunch 11:50 p.m. to 2:00 p.m.
K-3 Sports Day
Last day of Regular Classes for Grade 12
Grade 5 - Bodo Archeological Society Center
Elementary - Swimming 
Elementary - Swimming  
Grade 6 Field Trip - Birch Bay
Last day of School
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We are always amazed when June arrives how fast the year
has gone!  May and June are very busy months. However
they bring an opportunity to reflect on the year and
consider how we might work together to build on our
strengths at PPS, and create space for conversations
around what we may need to start, stop, and continue.  It is
the time to bring closure to one school year and look
towards the possibilites of the next. 

Our BTPS Assurance Plan continues to guide our decisions
as we move into the upcoming school year. Priority One of
our Assurance Plan focusses on supporting learning
success for all students. Keeping this priority in mind, 
on May 27th our division two teachers engaged in learning
sessions around the implementation of the new science
curriculum. On June 10, 11, and 18th our BTPS Innovation
coaches will be working side by side with many of our
teachers, aligning long range and unit planning with Alberta
curriculum.
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Meet our Custodial Team 

June

Ma Louisa Losquitas, Bernie Cifra
and Olena Shustrova

Bus Drivers
Larry Rushton, Deb Scammell, Mike Harlow, Carrie Craig, Brad Pylypow,

Dawn Read, Stephen Ganser and Lois Meier missing Vern Tessman

Any grade 11 students interested see Mrs. Brouwer



WE CREATE BELONGING WE PERSEVERE

WE ENGAGE IN ACTIVE LEARNING

Track and FieldGrade 11 Chemistry 

Rodeo Day 

Grad Class of 2024

Badminton

https://docs.google.com/document/d/e/2PACX-1vRhxKk0PKcO_6U4iB57gFrdPV5sfwOWdiK6ZrBZntbvvyH6MqrisJRa7MOSNj9uiGQ14hyYqmPRn2X_/pub

